Reminder to Participate
Dear #candidate_name(), 

Ballots are being mailed, voters are beginning to decide who to vote for, and, based on prior years' usage, we know that thousands of voters throughout Washington plan to go to the League's online voters' guide, Vote411.org, to consider candidate's views before they vote. 
The League of Women Voters hopes that you will participate in this process and use this opportunity to reach out to the voters in your district. To answer the following questions go to: 
#response_link()
#question_list()
When voters in your district go to our voters' guide to learn more about you, please don't allow your response to show "Candidate has not responded."

Sincerely, 
Linnea Hirst, Chair Vote411.org
[bookmark: _GoBack]
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